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PRESS SERVICE STATEMENT

The OAO LUKOIL Press Service would like to announce that a number of social
networks share information currently, using Instagram, about a contest allegedly
sponsored by LUKOIL, with cash prizes.

With regard to this activity, the Press Service officially declares that the company is
not sponsoring any contests on social networks presently and warns their users
against participating in any way in such contests in order to avoid possible
unwanted consequences.
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